
The May meeting of the Cady Town Board was held on Monday, May 

2, 2016 at 8 p.m. at the town hall. All board members were 

present. 

 

Chairman Tully called the meeting to order. Motion was made by 

Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla to accept the 

April minutes as read.  Motion was passed 

 

Public comments where heard concerning garbage & animal 

carcasses being dumped at the dead end of 53
rd
 ave.  Board 

stated will order a sign concerning littering and will clean up 

garbage.  Landowner Mark Mueller was told carcasses will not be 

picked up.  Board gave Mueller permission to put his camera on 

town property at his own risk. 

 

Dean Fayerweather the Chairman for the Town of Springfield asked 

board to look at the Cady WISLR map because they can’t get state 

funding for 60
th
 ave as per their map is different than the 

towns have been maintaining.  Chairman Tully will look at map. 

 

Letter from River falls fire concerning Wedding barns was 

discussed.  Was reminded that town has no ordinance concerning 

wedding barns. 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor 

Klanderman to adopt ordinance #2016-1 regarding legal posting 

and official newspaper. Motion was passed 

 

Motion was made by Chairman Tully and second by Supervisor Mikla 

to adopt ordinance #2016-2 concerning public contracts and 

competitive bidding.   Motion was passed. 

 

Board discussed and decided to hold off paving 30
th
 ave this 

year instead to use money for seal coating etc. to maintain 

several other roads.  Roger Timm gave an update on the roads 

including will have to dig out several soft spots in different 

roads to replace with new rock. Also box culvert on 320
th
 was 

discussed. 

 

Bills were reviewed and paid. 

Next meeting will be Monday June 6, 2016. 

Motion to adjourn was made by  Chairman Tully, second by 

Supervisor Mikla.  Motion passed. 

 

Shelly Ninneman,Clerk 


